
 

 
NATIONAL SCIENCE FOUNDATION 
OFFICE OF INSPECTOR GENERAL 

OFFICE OF INVESTIGATIONS 
 

CLOSEOUT MEMORANDUM 
 

Case Number:  I-20-0092-O Page 1 of 1 

 
 

 

NSF OIG Form 2 (11/02)  

We investigated allegations that an NSF Principal Investigator (PI) did not properly disclose his 
position with a foreign university in two NSF proposals. Our investigation substantiated the 
allegations but determined that the position with the foreign university ended prior to the NSF 
awards starting, and there was no scientific overlap in his foreign and NSF-funded projects.  We 
determined that the PI received funds from another federal agency with which there is overlap, so 
we referred the matter to the other federal entity.  
 
This case has been closed and no further action will be taken. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


